
 
  
Dear Members and Friends, 

The Ebay Holiday Auction was a great success. Special thanks to Francille 
Radmann, Tim and Sharlene Fey, Karen Bishop, Martha Walton and Zero 
from Rockin’ R River Rides for donating items and services. 

Stay tuned for an invitation to GEAA’s 6th Birthday Party on January 28th... 
  
Let’s make 2011 a great year for the aquifer! 
  
Lisa 

  
Lisa Jo Bowers 

Special Projects Coordinator 
210 320 1457 

  
  

  

 


